2024 BCAWA Provincial Competition

HOST - Saanich Sommeliers

DATE — Entries open on March 22 and close on April 25, 2024.

WINE ENTRIES: All entrants should be familiar with the Official Classes,
Entry Regulations and Presentation of Entry rules which are posted on the
BCAWA site: http://www.bcawa.ca.

Note that at their meeting on March 12, 2023 the BCAWA clubs voted to modify the calculation rules
for Grand Champion Winemaker: Only the top scoring wine in each class will be counted and one
extra point will be awarded for each Best in Class entry.

On-line Entry Procedures can be found on the BCAWA website (noted above)

Once on the website, find the tabs on the left-hand side of the screen.

Click on “Provincial Competition” then "Wine Competition System".

Log on to the system.

Select "2024 BC Provincial Wine Competition" and enter your information.

When you have entered all your wines, print 2 copies of the entry form and the bottle tags.

Attach the bottle tags to each bottle. Keep one copy of the entry form for your records and

include one copy with your wines.

6. Entry fee is $7.50 per bottle. Include your entry form and fee with your bottle entries. Cheques
should be made payable to: Saanich Sommeliers

7. If you do not have access to a computer, one of your wine club members will be happy to
register your entries on your behalf.

8. All table wine entries must be presented in bottles of 750ml capacity. All other classes may be

entered in 375ml bottles.
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Drop Off points:

Surrey: Axel Kroitzsch, 9962 — 117th Street Surrey, BC, V3V 7H5, 604-583-0148 akroitzsch@shaw.ca
Nanaimo: Elaine Peligren, 2101A Boundary Avenue, Nanaimo, BC, epeligren@dominionlending.ca
North Vancouver: Bill Huva 3970 Hixon Place North Vancouver 604-837-5172 huvski39@gmail.com
Richmond: Larry Mcintyre 12206 Osprey Drive, Richmond, BC, 604-275-4157 blue _heronl@telus.net
Victoria: Colin Nicholson, 664 Kenneth St, Victoria BC, 250-479-3355, colinich@telus.net

All entries must be dropped off at a designated Drop Off point by the end of day on April 25,
2024.

Chief Steward: Rick and Mary Homer 1-250-384-7898 rickinvictoria@shaw.ca or maryinvictoria@shaw.ca

Registrar: Donna Neve 1-250-920-0335 nevedonna@gmail.com
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